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Supervisors of the Checklist Meeting  

 

On January 28, 2017 Gloria Riel and Diana Allard  met at 10:00AM in the Supervisors of the Checklist 

office. This meeting was a continuance of the recessed meeting on January 24, 2017. The petitions had 

been returned to the Supervisors.   A list of was made of the petition signatures that could not be 

verified.  We finished the Right to Know work requested by Zachary Langlois and the meeting was 

adjourned at 12:00PM. 

 

Submitted by Diana Allard  


